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From 1 May 2010 the responsibility for the management and follow up of
Serious Adverse Incidents (SAIs) transferred from Department of Health, Social
Services and Public Safety (DHSSPS) to the Health and Social Care Board (HSCB)
working jointly with Public Health Agency (PHA) and collaboratively with Regulation
Quality Improvement Authority (RQIA). 

The report can be found by clicking here. 
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